8 April 2020

Mr P Shoesmith
Treasurer
Portland Branch Royal Naval Association

Dear Mr Shoesmith

I write on behalf of the Trustees of Dorset Mind to thank you for the cheque for £450
received recently.

Dorset Mind has been supporting local people with mental health challenges since
1948, and we generate all our own funding from donations, bids and grants.

Now, more than ever, we are grateful for your generosity, as we are working to
transfer all our support services online, to provide support for more people than ever
before during this challenging period.

Please pass on our thanks to everyone involved in raising these funds. If you could
pass Dee Swinton’s email address (c nd.uk) onto your Branch
Chairman, I'm sure she'll be delighted to attend a formal presentation when things
are back to normal.

Yours sincerely

Andrea Kenney
Clerk to the Trustees
Dorset Mind
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